
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clarification – Update on Sale of Drummond Epithermal Gold 

Project 
 

Andromeda Metals Limited (ASX: ADN) (Andromeda, the Company) would like to clarify today’s earlier 

announcement on the sale of Drummond Epithermal Gold Project. 

The date for satisfaction of the conditions precedent was incorrectly stated as 30 September 2023, whereas 

it should have stated 31 October 2023. 

 

This announcement has been approved for release by the Company Secretary of Andromeda 

Metals Limited. 

 

For more information about the Company and its projects, please visit our website, 

www.andromet.com.au or contact: 

Manager, Investor Relations & Corporate Affairs 

Patrick Sinclair  

T: 08 7089 9819 

M: 0403 708 431 

E: Patrick.Sinclair@andromet.com.au 

 

Andromeda Metals Limited ASX: ADN   

ASX Announcement  

10/431 King William Street 

Adelaide, SA 5000 

Tel:+61 8 7089 9800 

admin@andromet.com.au  

15 September 2023 

ABN 

75 061 503 375 

http://www.andromet.com.au/
mailto:Patrick.Sinclair@andromet.com.au
tel:+61
mailto:admin@andromet.com.au

